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Re :  The Board of Regents Teaching Award 
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Dear Faculty Senators,  
The Board of Regents Teaching Award Committee reviewed the nominations for the full-
time faculty teaching award and adjunct teaching award. All the nominees have been 
excellent teachers.  
Ø The Board of Regents Teaching Award Committee recommend that Prof. Marie Kulesza 
to be the recipient of the Board of Regents Teaching Award.  
Ø The Board of Regents Teaching Award Committee recommend that Christopher Doucot 
to be the recipient of the Board of Regents Adjunct Teaching Award.  
 
Both names were submitted to the Provost office on December 10, 2018  
Best,  
The Board of Regents Teaching Award Committee  
Joseph Farhat- Chair 


